
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

iCan Lead PSA Contest 
Rubric 

 

    Points Earned 

Creativity 
(0 – 5 points) 

 
0 - 2 

 
The PSA lacks 

originality and creativity 
and is clearly copied 

from an already existing 
PSA. 

 

 
3 - 4 

 
The PSA is somewhat 

original with some 
creative elements being 
copied from well-known 

PSA(s). 

 
5 
 

The PSA is original and 
creative in all elements. 

 

Quality 
(0 – 5 points) 

 
0 - 2 

 
The PSA is below 
average quality in 

messaging and execution. 
 

 
3 - 4 

 
The PSA is of average 
quality in most or all 

components. 

 
5 
 

The PSA is of high 
quality in components, 

from messaging to design 
elements. 

 

 

Production 
Elements 
(0 – 10 points) 

 
0 - 3 

 
The PSA contains 

minimal production 
elements that contribute 
to the overall message. 

 

 
4 - 7 

 
The PSA contains some 
production elements that 

provide clarity and 
effectiveness in the 

overall message. 
 

 
8 - 10 

 
The PSA contains many 
production elements that 
strongly contribute to the 

overall message. 

 

Understanding 
of Content 
(0 – 10 points) 

 
0 - 3 

 
The PSA does not 
demonstrate any 

understanding of the 
topic: “Consequences of 

impaired driving.” 

 
4 - 7 

 
The PSA demonstrates 
some understanding of 

the topic: “Consequences 
of impaired driving” but 

lacks some clarity. 

 
8 - 10 

 
The PSA demonstrates a 
strong understanding of 

the topic: “Consequences 
of impaired driving” and 
builds on the knowledge 

gained from this 
experience. 

 

 

Impact 
(0 – 20 points) 

 
0 - 6 

 
The PSA lacks impact in 

message delivery and 
does not leave the viewer 

reflecting on decisions 
they have made. 

 

 
7 - 14 

 
The PSA is somewhat 
impactful in message 

delivery and may or may 
not leave the viewer 

reflecting. 

 
15 - 20 

 
The PSA is extremely 
impactful in message 

delivery and leaves the 
viewer reflecting on 
decisions they have 

made. The PSA leaves 
viewers speechless. 

 

 

   Total  
 
 


